STAFF BULLETIN

FEBRUARY 25 - MARCH 4, 1961
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MONDAY noon Western Institutions
February 27 staff Meeting

Faculty Dining Room

3 p.m. Administrative Group Meeting
141 North Foundation Hall

TUESDAY - 7:30 p.m, Educational Policy
February 28 Committee Meeting
141 North Foundation Hall

CONTINUING EDUCATION: Audiences of more than 200 have
been attending the Continuing Education-Village Women's
Club morning series in Birmingham, History in the Making.

A second MSUO Conference for Parents and Teachers was
held on February 18 to accommodate those who could not
be accommodated at the first conference on February 4;
it was also oversubscribed. On Saturday, 550 people
attended the conference: "Developing Study Skills: How
Parents Can Help,"

SCHOLARSHIPS: The MSUO Foundation Scholarship Committee
has set iltself a goal of $60,000 for this year, $20,000
more than the group raised last year. It will provide
for 160 scholarships. Last year's efforts provided
awards for 130 MSUO students. In the 1959-60 school
year, the group raised $17,045 which made possible 53
scholarships. Mrs. Maxwell Matthews, Bloomfield Hills,
chairman of the Committee, succeeds Mrs. Ralph Norvell
of Pontliac. A similar group has been organized in

Macomb County under the chairmanship of Mrs. Philip T.
Mulligan, Mt. Clemens.
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BABY-SITTER: Carole Burke will baby-sit Monday, Wednesday,
and Friday, between 10 a.m., and 5 p.m., in your home or
hers -- 156 Griggs == one block west of Main Street between
Rochester and North Hill Plaza. Phone: OL 1-0736.

ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO TO THE SOS CLUB SCHOLARSHIP FUND.

DANCING: Faculty Square Dance, Friday, March 3, 8:30 p.m.,
Student Center; 75 cents per couple.
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